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Increase in Premium Quality Container – Thailand, Malaysia, Singapore to World 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

In order to keep providing you with our global services, we would like to inform you about changes of 

surcharge levels. Premium Quality Container (PQC) product will be revised, effective price calcula-

tion date 15th Feb 2022 

 

Details of the charges are as follows: 

 

Scope:  Thailand, Malaysia, Singapore to World 

Rate Basis:  Per container 

Quantum:   USD 150 for all dry 

 

Surcharge is applicable upon the customer’s request for the use of a specific quality of container in-

cluding, but not limited to, food grade, and dairy grade containers. The fee will appear on the freight 

invoice. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our customer service teams or our website 

www.maersk.com.  

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing working with you in the future.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Maersk 


